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The Joseph Interfaith Foundation [JIF] welcomes the Universities UK Report [UUK] on 
“Freedom of Speech on Campuses: Rights and Responsibility in UK”. It is a helpful and 
encouraging report.

As a Muslim-Jewish interfaith organisation which works closely with faith societies at 
universities, JIF has always supported freedom of expression as a cardinal principle of a 
democratic, multifaith and cohesive society, based on transparency, openness and 
accountability. 

Our project “Freedom of Speech: Its Rights, Remits and Responsibilities” 2010-11, 
which we organised successfully at various universities last term and is ongoing, is the 
proof of our professional prescience and insight in our work.

JIF is committed to continue its work in promoting interfaith cooperation at university 
campuses based on ethical principles, realistic approach and responsible outlook.
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